
STATUS UPDATE

Warren RECC lobbies and
drive-thrus are OPEN 
Visitors are asked to
voluntarily limit visits to the
office, especially if feeling ill 

As of April 22, we are operating
at a LEVEL 2 response. For you
that means:

Visit www.wrecc.com to make
payments or to apply for service. 

Welcome to the April 22 edition of
the Warren RECC COVID-19
newsletter. In recent weeks,
vaccinations have opened to most
age groups and populations.
Kentucky continues to make
progress in administering
vaccinations. Read on for the latest
COVID-19 news!    
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As of April 12, all Kentuckians age 16
and over are eligible to sign up for a
vaccine appointment. For information,
including links to vaccination sites and
free transportation options, click here.

Also on April 12, Governor Beshear
announced that once 2.5 million
Kentuckians have received at least
one shot, he will lift statewide COVID-
19 restrictions. Read more here and
here. 

On April 19, Governor Beshear
announced simplified Healthy at
Work guidelines. Additionally, he
announced that indoor events with
1,000 or fewer attendees may return
to 60% capacity, To read more, click
here. 

The Governor did note that several
types of businesses (restaurants,
gyms, etc.) still have supplemental
Healthy at Work requirements they
must continue to follow. 
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Warren RECC's annual Electrical
Safety Drawing Contest is on! If you
have a student in grades K-6,
download an entry form here! Every
participant will receive a small gift
for entering and winners will receive
a $25 gift card! 

Drawings must include an electrical
safety tip. Entries must be submitted
by April 30. Read more here. 

The Warren RECC Academic
Scholarship is now taking
applications! Warren RECC will
award scholarships to qualifying
high school seniors and non-
traditional students. Students must
pursue post-secondary training at an
accredited, degree-granting
institution.

For more information and to
download an application, click here. 
 

SCHOLARSHIP!
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